
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

June 24, 1996 

 

Mr. Anthony G. Rominske 

P.O. Box 1201  

Athens, Ohio 45701-1201 

 

Dear Mr. Rominske: 

 

Thank you very much for your letter expressing your interest in a position as an analyst with the 

Assassination Records Review Board.  Although we found your background to be quite interesting, 

we are, unfortunately, not able to offer you a position.   

 

We wish you the best of luck in your endeavors. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

David G. Marwell 

Executive Director 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 3, 1996 

 

Mr. Wayne Lee 

12611 Flack Street 

Wheaton, Maryland 20906 

 

Dear Mr. Lee:       

 

Thank you very much for your letter expressing your interest in a position as an analyst with the 

Assassination Records Review Board.  Although we found your background to be quite interesting, 

we are, unfortunately, not able to offer you a position.   

 

We wish you the best of luck in your endeavors. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

David G. Marwell 

Executive Director 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 3, 1996 

 

Mr. David Ginsberg 

707 Norht Wayne Street 

Apartment 204 

Arlington, Virginia 22201 

 

Dear Mr. Ginsberg: 

 

Thank you very much for your letter expressing your interest in a position as an analyst with the 

Assassination Records Review Board.  Although we found your background to be quite interesting, 

we are, unfortunately, not able to offer you a position.   

 

We wish you the best of luck in your endeavors. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

David G. Marwell 

Executive Director 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 6, 1996 

 

Mr. George E. Cauley 

50 Crescent Circle 

Westfield, MA 01085 

 

Dear Mr. Cauley:     

 

Thank you very much for your letter expressing your interest in a position as an analyst with the 

Assassination Records Review Board.  Although we found your background to be quite interesting, 

we are, unfortunately, not able to offer you a position.   

 

We wish you the best of luck in your endeavors. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

David G. Marwell 

Executive Director 


